
                

  

 
Welcome to The Firs Monthly Newsletter 

 

Welcome to February’s newsletter. We have 
lots of fantastic events to help us through 
these cold winter days. 

 

 

Wednesday 8th February 2pm – Middletones 

Saturday 11th February 2pm – Karaoke time. 

Monday 13th February 2.30pm – Glam 
sparrrows. 

Tuesday 14th February 2pm – Middletones 

Saturday 18th February 2.30pm – James 
Bickley Fitness fun. 

Saturday 25th February 2pm – Karaoke party 
– February birthday celebrations. 

Tuesday 28th February – Pancake flipathon. 

 

Every Thursday afternoon between 2pm and 
3pm come and  join us for tea, cakes and a 
chat – all welcome. 

 

There will be a Valentine’s sing-a-long on 
Tuesday 14th February 2017 at 2pm. 

There will be tea/coffee and cakes and 
rafflet tickets will be available with the prize 

of a Valentine Hamper. 

 

 



 

 

A fun quiz will be held on Friday 24th 
February 2017 at 2pm. 

 

 

PANCAKE DAY FUN 

TUESDAY 28TH FEBRUARY 2017 

Join us for our pancake Flipathon. Entry is 
£2.00. See how many pancakes you can flip 
in one minute.  The winner will win half of 
the money raised from entry price with the 

other half going to the residents fund. 

 

 

SPRING  FAYRE 

Our SPRING Fayre will be on Saturday 1st 
April 2017. Further details will follow, in 
next month’s newsletter. Watch our for 
posters around the home. 

 
 

UNWANTED CHRISTMAS 
PRESENTS? 

  
Do you still have unwanted gifts from 
Christmas? Or having a Spring clearout? 

If so please bring in donations for our Spring 
Fayre. We need Raffle prizes, Children’s 
prizes, Sweets, Chocolates, Wine etc. 
 
 WE ALSO NEED WOOL  
 
If you have any unwanted wool please bring 
it in for our knitting group. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
with your generous dontations. 

 
 

 
 

THE FIRS GARDENING 
CLUB: 

 
We need any unwanted gardening 
hand tools, plant pots, gloves etc. 
 

Many Thanks 
 

 

 
 
Please join me in wishing our lovely 
residents a very Happy Birthday this month. 
We have: 
 
Corrine Mears : 14th February  
Annette Parkin : 17th February 
Graham Cooper: 28th February. 
 

 
 
 
Please note revised hairdressing prices – 
listed on entrance notice board. 



 

 
Thank you for taking the time to read 
through our newsletter. We hope you find it 
useful and we look forward to seeing you 
very soon. 
 
Check out our Face Book page The Firs 
Family & Friends.  
 
From all the management and staff at The 
Firs. 
 


